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Thursday,  

January 26th          

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, January 26th, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect  St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.  We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:30 P.M            

* First of all, my wife Joyce and I would like to wish all of you and your families a VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR. I hope and pray that we all will have good health in the coming year.  

* I would also like to thank everyone that had anything to do with the success of our Induction & Award Ceremonies this past November. I got countless amount of phone calls, E-Mails and letters since the affair and they all had high praise for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame. Special thanks goes out to the committee that worked so hard on the night of our affair. Among those are Leigh Lazorwitz, Steve Weisfeld, John Poturaj, Poochie Hill & Stefani Belloise Pedone for taking the tickets at the door. Dennis Murphy Sr. & John Quinn who worked the door and made sure no one got in without a paid up ticket. Also, special thanks goes out to John Quinn for his countless amount of hours he put in working on our tricky tray. He made phone calls and sent out letters all across the country and then made a GREAT presentation at our affair.

I also want to thank Tony Catz, who once again donated a International Boxing Hall of Fame boxing glove in which we made several hundred dollars on. LeRoy                          

Neiman, who once again donated one of his posters that also made several hundred dollars for our organization. 

I want to thank Mike Guarino and Carl Blessing for the video they made of the affair.
Also, Frank McGuire, for taking countless amount of pictures of the affair like he has done in the last several years, just outstanding.

* Thanks also goes out to former professional boxer Ricardo Salazar, who was our program publisher and once again did an outstanding job.

*We will have the 2005 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $2.00 each plus postage ($.50 per book).                                        

*We also will have video’s of 2005 Induction Ceremonies in a few months, for a cost of only $10. I would like to thank both Carl Blesing (camera) and Mike Guarino (interviews) for another excellent job. 

Ring Notes:    

*Ring # 25 has their monthly meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the senior citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 7:30 PM.                   

*Ring #34, Call President, Don McAteer at 1-973-827-5695 for more information.

                                                                                                                         * At this meeting & February’s  meeting we will be taking names for possible induction into the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame. If you know of someone, please  make sure he or she is up to the standards of our Organization.  Also, if you have any information on the person, please give it to me by the February                                  

meeting. The 2006 Hall of Famers           will be announced at the March  meeting.  

I am enclosing the By-Laws on the           Hall of Fame Requirements on the    back of this Newsletter, so make sure your candidate meets all the  reqiurements.
Our next Induction ceremonies will         be on Wednesday, November 1st at          the Venetian in Garfield.
FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE!   

If you are just joining our organization you pay a total of $20.00 for the 1st yr.  ($10 to join & $10 for  the year). If          your already a member all you have to  pay is the $10.00. 

On several very sad notes, we lost        Dr. Charlie Gellman, Larry Lane,    Dan Staehle, Billy Hoffman & George Holzman’s wife Rose.

Keep Punching, Pres. Henry Hascup                                    
PS- I just received the word that Tony Catz’s daughter, Donna  Moore just passed away. She was only 46.                                                                                                                                                                                            
Iliff-Ruggiero Funeral Home

156 Main St. 

Newton, NJ 07860

973-383-5200

Visiting hours will be Friday, 

January 20th at 2-4 and 7-9. I     know Tony and his family would really appreciate it if we can all        pay our respects at that time.

Lets all pray for Tony's family in  this time of need.



